

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Executive Headteacher: Sal Ducker Head of School: Libby Thomassen

Tuesday, 17th December 2024

Year Two Teaching Arrangements

Dear Parents and Carers,

I previously wrote to confirm that Mrs. Cook would be covering Miss. Chalmers while she is on shared parental leave. Unfortunately, we have been informed that Mrs. Cook will no longer be available during the spring term. However, the positive news it that Mrs. Anwari is available in spring term. We are delighted to welcome Mrs. Anwari back to the school. Having worked with us for over a year, she is familiar with the children and our systems, making her an excellent fit for this role.

This week, we will communicate this update to the children and ensure they are well-prepared for the transition. Miss. Chalmers and the Year Two team are conducting a thorough handover to guarantee a smooth transition into the spring term.

Thank you for your continued support, and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs. Herring.

Yours faithfully,

Miss. Libby Thomassen Head of School

